
 

October 26, 2021 
  
  

NOTE CORRECTED ADDRESS:  
SECRETARY ARDOIN ANNOUNCES NEW EARLY VOTING SITE 

  
BATON ROUGE, La. — Secretary of State Kyle Ardoin is announcing a new, temporary early voting 
site in New Orleans. The new, temporary site will be at the LSU Health Sciences Center, located at 2020 
Gravier Street. The site features ample free parking for voters. 
  
“Due to the lingering effects of COVID-19, and in an effort to provide for adequate social distancing for 
New Orleans voters, we are temporarily holding early voting at the LSU Health Sciences Center in addition 
to our other early voting sites,” Secretary Ardoin said. “I thank the staff at LSU HSC and Orleans Parish 
Registrar of Voters Dr. Sandra Wilson for their help in securing this site, and for working with our team so 
closely.” 
  
Early voting runs 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m., from October 30 through November 6 for the November 13 
primary election, and from November 27 through December 4 for the December 11 general election. Both 
early voting periods will exclude Sundays.   
  
For more information, contact our Elections Division at 800.883.2805 or elections@sos.la.gov. 
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